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Date: 20/10/22 

A workshop was held on 20th October (Thursday) in Multipurpose Hall of W.H Smith 

Memorial school to make students understand the concept of GREEN DIWALI. 

The workshop was attended by students of class 9 A, B and C (180 students). 

The workshop was conducted by Dr. Goswami and his eight members (B.Sc Students) of 

Eco-science club of Sunbeam College for Women. 

The workshop successfully harnessed the enthusiasm and experience of the participants and 

reached wide ranging consensus. The workshop focused on the scientific reasons behind the 

activities that are involved in our culture such as while doing namaste our acupressure points 

on palms get stimulated, Through Charnamrit that we receive from the temples small number 

of germs are introduced in the body as a part of vaccination. Students were given scientific 

reasons behind the various rituals that we do during Diwali celebration.  

 The workshop also focused on the ill effects of burning crackers and emphasized on the 

Green Diwali celebration. The entire members along with students and Teachers took a 

pledge for celebrating Diwali in an eco-friendly manner. The workshop was informative, 

helpful and innovative. 

 

  

  



  

  

 


